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 PROXY FORM 

For use in connection with the Annual General Meeting to be held on January 21, 

2024.   

Please complete and return to The Savannah at the Vistas Homeowners Association-

email address savannahvistashoa@gmail.com 

 

HOMEWOWNER’S NAME: _________________________________________ 

LOT NUMBER: ______________ 

 

Should we need to contact you, to verify your voting intention regarding the 

various positions, please provide the following contact information: 

HOMEWOWNER’S EMAIL ADDRESS: ______________________________ 

HOMEWOWNER’S TELEPHONE NUMBER: _________________________ 

 

I hereby appoint the person detailed below to attend the Extraordinary General 

Meeting and vote on my behalf: 

 

NAME OF PROXY: ______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

  ____________________________________________________ 

  ____________________________________________________  

NB: If no Proxy is named above, or if such Proxy fails to attend, the Chairperson of 

the meeting is elected to be my Proxy and vote on my behalf. 

SIGNED: ________________________________________________________ 

DATE: __________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

The Savannah at The 
Vistas, Runaway Bay 
Home Owners 
Association 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 
Ms. Karen Brown 
Chairperson 
 
Mr. Norman Heywood 
Vice Chairperson 
 
Ms. Marcia Carvalho  
Treasurer 
 
Ms. Pamela Housen  
Assistant Treasurer 
  
Mrs. Letrece Wray Heywood  
Secretary 
 
Mr. Rabbi Richards 
Chairperson of Safety and 

Security and Facilities & Asset 

Management Subcommittees 

 

Mr. Corey Edwards  
Chairperson of Public & 

Community Relations 

Subcommittee 

 

Mr. George Wilson 
Chairperson of Finance & Audit 

Subcommittee 

 

Mr. Richard Clayton  

Chairperson of Information 

Technology Subcommittee 
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